Join us for a FREE screening of Secret Life of Pets in
the Great Hall on Friday March 10th hosted by the
PTO and Ms. Matthews’ 5th grade class!

Ll e i Doors open at 6:30 pm,
Rt the movie begins at 7.
| Refreshments will be
available for purchase.
Proceeds from the
refreshment stand will
benefit 5th grade end-of-
year activities and
celebrations.

Remember to bring your
pillows and blankets!




